
 

 

 

From Principal Desk: Circular No.: BLSWS/GN/184/2024 Date: 07 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from BLS World School! 

On 15th & 16th October, 2024, as you are aware that BLSWS is hosting a 2 days BLSWSMUN- 2024 

for students of VI-XII who volunteered as delegation, core team member, hence there will be: 

 

1. Holiday for students of grade VI-IX (non-participants) 

2. Regular classes for students of Grade Nursery-V and X-XII. 

 

Buses will ply as usual on both these days. Looking forward to your kind cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 
 

Ms. Sushma Punia                                                                                              

Principal   

BLS World School  

 

 


